
 

 

 

 

Date:  January 11, 2012 

To:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Board Presentation for Tradition of Excellence Award 

 
 

I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to present to the Board of Education 
students whose accomplishments and contributions to Geneva High School exemplify the Tradition of 

Excellence Award.  On Monday, January 23, 2012 we will present to the Board of Education the 
following students. 

 
 

A. All-State Theatre Participants: 
Meredith Dillon 
Bianca Shaw 
 
These students were chosen for the 14-member cast of “Almost Maine”, which was 
performed on January 6 – 7, 2012 as part of the 37th Annual Illinois High School Theatre 
Festival at Illinois State University, Normal, Illinois. 

 
Together, these students distinguished themselves, our school and Geneva District #304.  
Thank you for this opportunity. 

 

MEMO—Office of the Principal 


